
 

 

 

GUIDELINES FOR STUDENT DRESS-CODE 
Rationale 

Berri Primary School promotes a school identity through a set of guidelines for student dress based on school colours.  The 

wearing of School uniform colours is an important safety factor in that we can clearly recognise students’ association with 

our school.  It also demonstrates a greater sense of pride, belonging and connection to Berri Primary School for students. 

Clothing should be worn which allows freedom of movement and a level of comfort as seasons change.  

 

At all times the shoulders must be covered. 

 

When representing the school, students will be expected to wear school colours, including a polo shirt with the school logo. 

 

CLOTHING ITEMS WHICH FIT OUR DRESS GUIDELINES 

 

 T-Shirts, Skivvy or Polo Shirt    Red or Navy 

 Jumpers       Red or Navy 

 Shorts/skirts/skorts     Red or Navy 

 Long Pants, track pants, jeans               Red or Navy 

 Dress                  Red, Navy  

 Hats (Wide brimmed or Bucket)               Red or Navy 

 Suitable footwear for active play 

 

Our staff at the front office are available to help you to view the wide range of affordable new and second-hand 

clothing in School colours (Red and Navy)  

 

CLOTHING WHICH IS UNSUITABLE FOR SCHOOL WEAR 

 

SHOES: Thongs, bare feet, high heeled shoes, strapless sandals, ugg boots 

 

CLOTHING: Very brief - short shorts/ skirts/ dresses, sleeveless T-shirts, singlets, bathers, clothing with offensive messages  

 

PEIRCINGS: Facial piercings/ hooped or large earrings 

 

COLOURS: Avoid wearing other colours such as black 

 

SUNSMART POLICY 

 

In accordance with the School SunSmart Policy, the wearing of hats is compulsory in Terms 1 and 4. In Terms 2 and 3 

hats must still be kept at school but will only need to be worn if the UV level is higher than 3.  

This will be checked each day on the Bureau of Meteorology website. Hats must be wide brimmed or of a legionnaire 

design.  Students also must wear tops which cover the shoulders and upper arms. 

 

NB 

Bike Helmets are required by law for all children who ride to school. 

 

 

 

 


